
As Quarter 1 of the new school year comes to a close, students at 

Summit High School prepare for Finals Week which takes place from 

Monday, October 4 to Friday, October 8. Final grades roll to transcripts 

on October 8 so we encourage all families and students to reach out to 

teachers if there are any classes a student has a question about their 

grade. Make sure you know what is expected for each class this Finals 

Week and make it a successful week!

Summit High School is proud to have two football players 

playing here in Flagstaff this season. Senior Anthony Hill 

is playing Defensive Tackle for the Flagstaff High School 

Eagles and junior Marcus Antone is playing Quarterback 

and Nosetackle for the Coconino High School Panthers. 

We encourage everyone to come out to support our 

Ravens as they show Arizona what they got. 

Flagstaff High School plays at the NAU Skydome against 

Marcos de Niza High School from Tempe on Friday, 

October 9 at 7:00 PM and Bradshaw High School from 

Prescott on Friday, October 22 at 7:00 PM. Look out for 

Anthony, number 3!

Coconino High School plays Lee Williams High School 

from Kingman on Friday, October 9, at 7:00 PM, Prescott 

High School on Friday, October 15, at 7:00 PM, and 

Mingus High School from Cottonwood on Friday, October 

22, at 7:00 PM. Marcus is number 30. Look out for him.

RAVENS IN THE BACKFIELD

COME TO FAMILY 
TEACHER CONFERENCES!

FINALS WEEK COMING UP

Spirit Week is October 25 to October 29 

this month. We encourage all students to 

show their school spirit. As a reminder for 

Halloween Costume day, students must 

dress appropriately and we do not allow 

prop weapons or full head masks.

Family Teacher Conferences take place at the start of the 

second quarter this month. On October 11, 12, and 13, 

from 11:30 AM to 2:30 PM, families will have the 

opportunity to meet and speak with student's teachers in 

the Family Resource Center at Summit High School. We 

strongly encourage all families to participate. If families 

are unable to attend, our teachers are always happy to 

receive correspondance from families whether for a 

specific concern or for information on the class.
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